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IN 2023, the Democratic Party rank-and-file approved the following top priority 

legislative action item and I quote: 

 

"Enact legislation or constitutional amendment which places limitations on private or 

corporate wealth upon elections, supports small donations, places limits on campaign 

spending, supports public financing of elections and makes the electoral process 

more transparent including requiring full disclosure of contributions with close 

monitoring of the entire process." 

 

By delaying implementation of a bill supported by both the people of Oregon and the 

Democratic party faithful towards campaign finance reform, the legislature, 

dominated by Democrats, is demonstrating their lack of authenticity and their 

frivolous attitude towards reform which is badly needed and obviously supported by a 

majority of Democrats and Oregonians. 

 

Or maybe the voice of the people doesn't matter anymore? 

 

- Tony Fischer and Family. 


